
February 22, 1982 

Sam Best, Planning Director 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Dear r~r. Best: 

Pouch 7-005 
99510 

276-2653 

On behalf of the Water Resources Board, I want to thank you for 
your presentation of the Kenai Port Study and other water resources 
concerns of/the Kenai Peninsula Borough. We try to stay infonned 
of local waf:er uses and you gave us a good briefing on the 
concerns anH plans of the Kenai Peninsula Borough for future 

~ development!. 
~ 

Again, thank you. 

Sincere~-

RICHARD H. SI~~. Chairman 
Alaska Water Resources Board 
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